After a brief conversation with the General Contractor | have an update on the pouring of
concrete on the east side of the 300 block of N Washington.

1. There is a good chance that concrete will be poured starting tomorrow from the
corner of E Burleson down to the Trophy store door.

2. Additional concrete will be poured starting on Thursday from the Trophy store south
to just before the Radio Station

3. The remaining concrete to be poured on Friday most likely are the paver strip
concrete as well as curb and gutter on the west side starting at E Burleson.

Obviously this will effect certain store operation and hours once the concrete is poured as it
needs at a minimum 24-hours before it can be walked on. This is good news as we all try to
get this project moving forward. As always this schedule is weather and concrete plant
dependent.
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